
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2023.123 
Released – 11 July 2023 
 
Thank you for your email received 5 July 2023 requesting information regarding decontamination 
department. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
1. Who is the person in charge for approving agency usage for the Decontamination 
department at your trust? 
Not applicable, this is subcontracted to external provider 
 
2. Who is responsible for agency usage (on and off framework) in the Decontamination 
department at all hospitals associated with the Trust? 
Not applicable 
 
3. If the decontamination service is not managed by the trust, please confirm which 
company runs your decontamination service.  
IHSS 
  
4. Please can you provide the contact number and email address for the manager(s) in 
question 1 and 2. 
Not applicable 
 
5. Have you used off-framework agency staff between March 2022 - March 2023 in 
Decontamination and endoscopy? 
Not applicable 
 
6. How much was your Off-Framework agency spend for Decontamination and Endoscopy 
from March 2022 - March 2023? 
Not applicable 
 


